
 

  

July 2017 Viterbo Alumni E-Newsletter   

 

 

Alumni Soccer Games 
Saturday, Aug. 12  

• 1 pm Men's Game 
• 3 pm Women's Game 
• 4:30-6:30 pm Social, Recovery Room 
• RSVP to receive your complimentary 

game day shirt 

 

St. Francis School of Nursing 
Annual Luncheon Reunion 
Wednesday, Aug. 2  

• Call 608-796-3076 to register by July 28 
• 11:15 am Mass 
• 12:15 pm Lunch and Program 

 

First Thursday Alumni Social 
Dahl Auto Museum - Aug. 3 
 
Complimentary Hors d'oeuvres and classic cars 
for a truly unique social experience!  RSVP 
today! 
Sponsored by the St. Francis School of Nursing Alumnae 
Chapter 

 

Congratulations Frank Gosar '81 & Vicki 
Riley '15! 
 
They took the Viterbo Alumni Survey and were 
drawn as the two winners for a gift card. 
Our summer research student is working on the 
results. Almost 600 alumni took the survey and 
we thank you for sharing your thoughts with us! 
Watch for survey results. 

 

The Viterbo University Alumni email 
newsletter will be published once a 
month. To keep up on the latest news, 
visit the Viterbo Alumni homepage, 
Fine Arts Center  and V-Hawk 
Athletics. 

 
Is your contact info current?  
Update it here. 
   

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 

Aug. 2: St. Francis School of Nursing 
Annual Reunion 

Aug. 3: First Thursdays at Dahl Auto 
Museum 
5:30-7:30 pm 
 
Aug. 12: Alumni Soccer Games 
1:00 pm Men 
3:00 pm Women 
4:30-6:30 pm Social  
 
Aug. 14: Athletics Golf Scramble 

  

  

Contact Info:  
Kathy Duerwachter, Alumni Relations Director 

608-796-3072 
kaduerwachter@viterbo.edu 
www.viterbo.edu/alumni 
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